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All Saints Church 

Durrington 

We hear it is proposed to enlarge the Parish Church of Durrington, near Amesbury, in this country, by the 

erection of a north aisle and by the extension of the south aisle, by which means, increased 

accommodation will be obtained. 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – 29 December, 1849) 

 

 

The Church Building Society held their quarterly meeting at the Board Room, in the Close, in this city, on 

Tuesday last, which was fully attended. The Right Rev. the Bishop of the Diocese took the chair; and 

among those present were the Archdeacon of Sarum, the Hon. And Rev. Canon Bouverie, Precentor 

Hamilton, the Rev. Sub-Dean Eyre, Revs. C. Lawford, E. Luard, and R. Payne, J. H. Jacob, Esq., (the 

Treasurer), the Rev. G. P Lowther (the Secretary), &c. The following grants were made:- 130 l towards 

altering the north side and the enlargement of the south aisle of the parish church of Durrington……… 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – 5 January, 1850) 

 

 

The Incorporated Society for building and promoting the building of additional churches in populous 

parishes, at their last monthly meeting, voted a grant towards the expenses of enlarging and otherwise 

improving the parish Church of Durrington, near Amesbury, in this county. 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – 2 March, 1850) 

 

 

We understand that the parish church of Durrington, in this county, which (with the exception of the 

tower) has been rebuilt on a larger scale for the better accommodation of the inhabitants, will be 

consecrated for Divine service on the 1st of Nov. next by the Lord Bishop of the Diocese. 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – 25 October, 1851) 

 

 

Salisbury Diocesan Church Building Association – The annual meeting of this valuable Association 

was held at the Board-room, in the Close, on Thursday last. The Ven. Archdeacon Hony occupied the 

chair………. The church at Moor Critchell has been restored and enlarged, and the church at Durrington 

entirely rebuilt, owing mainly to the liberality and under the able superintendence of the incumbent who 

has assumed a very heavy responsibility, the benefice being only a perpetual curacy……….  

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – 29 November, 1851) 

 


